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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: lan Pilcher <cllrpilcher.swaffhamtc@gmail.com>

Sent: 05 September 2019 09:06

To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council; Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council; Keith
Sandle; Jill Skinner; graham edwards; Lindsay Beech; Brendan Holmes; JUDY
ANSCOMBE

Subject: Council Meeting 11/9

Dear Richard/Claire

At the next Full Council Meeting on Wednesday 11 September, please can we have an opportunity to discuss LITTER
- Bins and collections/responsibilities.

Litter around our streets is embarrassing and detrimental. | am advised also that there are insufficient BINS on the
Redlands site and also on London Street between Town and the residential area. This results in much Litter
(especially food cartons) being thrown aside as consumers walk home with their 'meals'.

| have mentioned previously the re-siting of a Litter Bin to the North East corner of Market place - adjacent Premier
Travel/Costa Coffee or thereabouts - from across the road, where there are sufficient bins and we need to avoid the
need to cross (for responsible citizens) for disposal.

On Saturdays, the 'Burger’ stall does provide a bin and that is very welcome.

Thank you
lan (Clir Pilcher)



